Dear Commissioner,

I am writing to share my deep feelings about the proposed gas exploitation, in the Narrabri region, and in the Pilliga state forest as a specific area of concern.
The supposed economic windfall from these projects, is grossly outweighed by the irreversible, and inequitable, social, and environmental impacts.
This cost will be left for generations of Australians to pay for in perpetuity.
Please listen to the feelings of the people. Please stop this gas exploitation.

Yours sincerely,

Ariel Victor Erglis.
